In honor of Tim, the Tim Rothe Memorial Scholarship has been established. Tim was a 1992
graduate of Northwestern and an avid sports fan, particularly of baseball. He was heavily
involved in athletics throughout the years, as a player, a parent, a coach, and a fan. Tim also had
deep ties to the field of agriculture. He enjoyed being involved in FFA while in high school and
chose a career in agriculture as an adult.

To be eligible for this scholarship, the applicant must be a 2025 graduate of Northwestern High
School. Applicants must be involved in athletics. Preference will be given to candidates who
play either baseball or softball as well as candidates who are going into the agricultural field.
Applications are due to the high school office by April 15%.

Name:

Address:

Phone Number:

Email:

College/University/Trade School Planning to Attend in Fall 2025:

Intended Field of Study:

Sports Played and Years Played Throughout High School:

Essay (no more than 500 words) why sports have been important to you:







